
From the Principal's’ Desk…
We can’t believe that March is already halfway over!  As 
we wind up the 3rd quarter we want to say thank you to 
the parents, teachers, and students for their support of 
Elmwood  We had our 2nd annual Battle of the Books 

today and it was AWESOME!  Thank you to all the 
teachers for their work with the students! (See Twitter 

for pictures of the teams!)
-Mr. Lerner & Mrs. Hagins

March 15th, 2019

Don’t Forget!

March 19
Cookies & Canvas

6:00 PM - Cafeteria

March 20
School Board Meeting
7:00 PM - LGI at EPHS

March 22
DARE Graduation 10:00 

March 22
Pie in the Face Fundraiser & 

Celebration
1:45 pm

March 25-29
Spring Break - No school

April 8-12
Grades 3-6 IAR Testing

April 9
Book Fair Family Night
6:00 pm - Cafeteria

April 8
1 Book 1 Community Kickoff- 
Elmwood Park Library- 6:00 

PM 

April 9-11
Book Fair 

Community Conversations
Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

Community Conversations event on Wednesday, March 
13th. The Community Conversation scheduled for 

Thursday, April 4 has been cancelled.  Our next scheduled 
Community Conversation events will be on May 1st and 
14th in the LGI at Elmwood Park High School from 6-8 

PM. We hope to see you there!

Follow us on Twitter @ew401_panthers

Pennies for Patients & Pie in the Face
Thank you to those who have donated to our Pennies for 
Patients and Pie in the Face Fundraiser.  We will celebrate 
all of our hard work at an all school assembly on March 
22nd at 1:45 PM.  Thank you to all of our teachers who 

volunteered to be pied in the face.  We ask that students 
wear red in show of support for those who are battling 

blood cancers. 




